
  

 

 

 

       Date : 

 

To  

The Head of the Department  

Department of Computer Technology-PG 

Kongu Engineering College 

Perundurai 

Erode-638060. 

 

Repected Sir, 

                          Subject: Consultancy work and requirement -Reg 

         As per the telephonic conversation with Ms.Dr.Ananthi , Assistant Professor(Sr.G), Department 

of CT-PG , we are very happy to assign the work of the software development work to your 

department. We know that the work will be done by VinithaSri.S (Reg No:18ISR058) of M.sc 

(Software Systems)-V year.  

The following are the requirements, 

1. To deveolp a website for our company. 

2. Maintain the project details and generate reports for business analysis. 

We expect the finalized product by the end of November 2021. 

 

Thanking  You, 

 Regards, 

                               

Managing Partner       


